
 TO:  Board of Directors 

 FROM:  Ruth Floyd, Executive Director of Business Services 

 SUBJECT:  Stanwood High School Student Athletic Trips 

 DATE:  November 1, 2022 

 TYPE:  Action Required 

 The following Stanwood High School athletic teams request to attend the tournaments as listed 
 below, if they qualify for state competition: 

 ●  WIAA State Tournament - Cross Country, November 3-5, 2022, Pasco, WA 
 ●  WIAA State Meet - Girls Swim, November 10-12, 2022, Federal Way, WA 
 ●  WIAA State Tournament - Volleyball, November 16-19, 2022, Yakima, WA 
 ●  WIAA State Tournament - Girls Soccer, November 17-19, 2022, Puyallup, WA 
 ●  WIAA State Tournament - Football, Possible travel dates November 10-December 4, 

 2022, Location Undetermined 

 Recommendation:  It is recommended that the Board approve the Stanwood High School 
 trips for these student groups. 


